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Freedom of Information request reference number: 6728.1 
 
Date of response: 23 August 2022 
 
Request: 
 
I am researching Fire Engine Vehicles made by Carmichael’s of Worcester. Some sites list the 
vehicles in use from 1950 onwards giving the registration number and Manufactures names in 
each station in each county. Is there any chance this webb site will ever show this type of 
information? An example of what I am talking about is by Graemekirkwood, In Scotland. He 
also lists vehicles at Airports as well as some companies. Some photos of vehicles are shown as 
well. I look forward to hearing from you  
 
Response: 
 
I refer to your request for information, received on 26 July 2022, which has been considered 
under the Freedom of Information Act.  
 
Please see our published response to a similar enquiry regarding London Fire Brigade Vehicle 
Lists 
 
The response can be accessed using the following link: https://www.london-
fire.gov.uk/media/6362/63051_foi-response.pdf 
 
There are no plans to change the way we publish our fleet list in the future. 
 
I hope you find the information we have been able to provide of use. Should you have any 
further questions please do let me know. 
 
We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more 
information about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on 
our website 
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